Waterloo Plan Commission
August 15, 2022

A meeting of the Waterloo Plan Commission was held on August 15, 2022, at 5:00 pm at the
Waterloo Town Hall. Members present were:

Robert Knott, President Pam Howard, Town Manger

Renee Duszynski, Clerk Treasurer Robert Scholler

Andrew Kruse, Town Attorney Verlinda Eberly

Jon Williams Sandy Harrison, DeKalb Plan Comm,

Jennifer Ball, Deputy Clerk

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were
unanimous.

1. Minutes: May 16 Minutes reviewed. Motion to approve Eberly (Knott) passed.

2. Development Plan for DeKalb County Highway — Bauer presented plans for the new
facilities for the DeKalb County Highway Department. He also discussed the flood plain
issues that have been resolved by the County drainage board commissioner Hartman
and Watson along with Highway superintendent Ben Parker are also present. Parker
stated INDOT requested not to use one of the drives. Howard reads finding. Knott asked
for questions or comments. There is none. Motion to approve made by Williams (Eberly)
passed.

3. Hearing from 11-19-18 ILP 18-36- Motion to remove due to inactivity Eberly (Scholler)
passed. Howard Stated the drive has to be approved by INDOT and quite a bit has
changed so this will need to be renewed.

Meeting adjourned at 5:22 p.m.
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